
Central Oklahoma Corvair Association  

November, 2017  

Good morning to everyone!  

 

As I am sitting here in our home looking out the back door I am remembering No-

vember 2015 when you as a club nominated me to be the president of COCA.  

What an honor that was.  As I am thinking about the past 24 months and remem-

bering where we were and thinking about where we are at, I am so excited to 

think about our future and everything you in our club have accomplished.   

 

November club meeting will be our time to have bi -annual officer nominations.   

As Bill and I will be stepping out of the President and Vice President positions, I 

am excited to think of the future and the leaders you select.  I believe the sky is 

the limit of what COCA can do.  Please take time to think about who you will 

choose and who you will nominate to take over.   

 

To finish up the calendar year there are a two upcoming events.  Please take time 

to add them to your calendar.  

   

 I want to take time to recognize our military veterans.  Thank you for your 

service to this great nation.  On November 10 th  COCA will be driving in the 

Midwest City Veterans Day Parade.  Please plan to be a part.  

 

Our COCA Christmas Party will be Saturday December 9 th at the Embassy 

Suites.  Like last year, I am sure we will have a fun afternoon of events.  

Please make plans to be there.      

 

So for now find some curvy roads and keep it between the lines.  Drive safe, be 

safe! 

 

James Ergenbright ð President  

Central Oklahoma Corvair Association  

Oklahoma City, Ok  

cocapresident@gmail.com 

THE PREZ SEZ 

mailto:cocapresident@gmail.com
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The October meeting of COCA was held at Swadley's Bar -B-Que at 7:00 

PM on the 12th of October 2017. Vice -President Ashlock standing in for 

President Ergenbright called the meeting to order. We had two new 

members at this meeting, Heidi and David Clamp. We also had one visi-

tor, George Enriquez. George has a 1965 Corsa project car. Liz Capron 

made a motion to accept the minutes and the motion was seconded by 

Richard Law. The motion carried.  

 Treasurer's Report - Treasurer Ken Drye passed out the monthly 

report on the club's financial state and went over the figures as they 

stand for the month. Pat Silver made the motion to accept the report 

and it was seconded by Eldon Stevens. The motion carried.  

 Old Business - The Round-up was a resounding success. We had 

87 Corvairs in attendance and many compliments were handed out by 

our guests. Everything from how smooth the registration went to the 

well run valve cover races. There were many people that stated the ho-

tel was one of the best venues they had ever been at for a Round -up. 

Ann read a letter penned by James Ergenbright that thanked the many 

people involved in this year's successful Round -up. 

 New Business - Pat Silver made a correction to the date for the 

Tuna later this month. It had been listed as October 17th but that date 

was incorrect and the Tuna will be held on October 21st at Terry Kalp's 

garage. The Wichita Club is looking for a volunteer to deliver the valve 

cover race track to Wichita for next year's Round -up. Anyone interested 

can contact James, Bill or Pat for more information and the destination 

address. 

Bill Announced that the Veteran's Day parade would take place on No-

vember 10th. A show of hands indicated at least 6 vehicles would be on 

hand for the event.  
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Mineral Wells was discussed and the members going that want to trav-

el as a group will come up with a meeting location among themselves 

for the trip to the event. There appeared to be at least a half dozen par-

ticipants for the event.  

There are several options open to the club for the annual Christmas 

Party. One option is Dinner at the Embassy Suites where it was held 

last year. Another option is James and Ann's property and having a pot 

luck dinner. Anyone with any other suggestions are asked to get with 

James or Bill as soon as possible because Christmas Party dates are 

quick to fill -up. 

January will be the club elections. Offices open for voting will be the 

President, Vice - President, Secretary and board member positions. 

Nominations will be taken at next month's meeting.   

 Door Prizes - There were 33 members and guests at the meeting 

and there were four Corvairs driven to the meeting. Jim Gailey won the 

door prize for driving his car. Door prize tickets were sold and the win-

ners selected their prizes. David C. thanked everyone for their cash do-

nations leading up to the Round -up. Without the members support 

there would not have been nearly as many wonderful give -away items. 

He also stated that there was approximately $110.00 left over and was 

looking for options on how to utilize the money. Jim Gailey made a mo-

tion to put the surplus to use for the Christmas Party. The motion was 

seconded by Delia and the motion carried. Liz Capron made a motion to 

adjourn and that was seconded by Debbie Nels. The meeting was ad-

journed . 
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Mineral Wells Texas Corvair Heritage Days  

Loren and Liz Capron Pit crew and Photographer  

Colleen and Richard Law  
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Loren Capron and Richard Law 

getting ready to Race.  

 

Liz Capron taking it easy at the 

car show 

Colleen and Richard Law  

winners in their  classes  


